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UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT SEP 2 & 1454

Memorandum 0. C. C.

ARTESIA, OFFICE

TO ‘ M. L. Armstrong, Supervisor and 0il and GasDATE: September 25, 1964
Inspector, N,M,0,C,C.,, Artesia, New Mexico

FROM @ Billy J. Shoger, U,S.G.S., Roswell, New Mexico

SUBJECT! Sundry Notice

Returned herewith is a Sundry Notice for Charles A. Lee well No. 3 Dale
Federal showing corrected footage. The well location discrepancy should
have been noticed by me. Also, the Sand Jet perforated intervals were
corrected by this office from information supplied by Mr. McFadden,
superintendent for Dr. Dunn. It is my understanding that Mr., M. G. Peters
is now in Atlantic City and that McFadden will handle Charles A. Lee's
wells., If this is so, maybe we will be able to obtain current and accu-
rate reports and not have to receive' such notices as the attached cor-

rected one.

BILLY/ /J,
Ros District Engineer



